

	Topic: What is it like at West Jesmond Primary School? 
In the first half term, our focus is to settle the children into their new school; learning routines, meeting the staff and finding out about the building. We will also be talking about the world outside our building, including road safety, the Metro and visits to the local allotment.  



	PSED: To help the children settle into school, we will be focusing on our relationships with the other children and the adults. We will talk about how to play with others, how to be kind and helpful, and how to show we understand how others are feeling. 
	Maths: In this term, we will begin to investigate the numbers 1-10. We will be representing numbers in different ways such as with fingers, as a picture or a tally. We will be answering questions about the number such as "is this 5? How do you know? Could you show me 6 a different way?" We will be practising our counting through daily routines.
	Physical Development: Our initial focus is helping the children learn how to get changed for PE independently. We will begin our Jolly Jogging and talk about the changes exercise has on our body. We will learning about how to find a space in the hall, and how to move around safely, and in different ways - such as crawling, hopping, rolling and skipping. 
	Literacy: In this first term we will begin to learn our first single letter sounds. We will learn how to read them, how to write them, and begin to learn how to blend sounds together to read a word. We will support the children in writing their name correctly. We will be reading lots of stories, rhymes and information books. 


